
We are scheduled to face the Online NAAC Peer Team Visit on the 7th and 8th 

of May, 2025. l extend my best wishes to all of you for this crucial event. 

During these two days, I earnestly request everyone to maintain strict 
discipline across the campus. All faculty members, non-teaching staff, and 

students must remain engaged in their assigned duties. Unnecessary 
movement or loitering within the campus premises is to be strictly avoided, as 

it may negatively impact our institution's image regarding campus discipline. 

All corridors, playgrounds, parking areas, and open spaces must be kept clear 
to facilitate smooth live video coverage of our college. Office staff must remain 
seated at their respective workstations, and students are not to walk around 

without valid purpose. 

Let us all work together with dedication and ensure that Vidyasagar College for 
Women presents itself in the best possible light. I am confident that with our 

collective effort, we wll perform exceptionally and emerge successful in this 
important assessment. 

Dr. Sutapa Ray 
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